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Thank You!

All First Responders – EMTs,  Fire Fighters and Police Force 

Kent County GOP would like to express our appreciation for our law enforcement, firefighters, 
and emergency medical professionals.

 

Kent County Republican Central Committee and Republicans of Kent believe that protecting the 
fundamental rights of every citizen is one of the core responsibilities of government.   Our 
communities are grateful to the men and women of our police force, volunteer fire departments 
and first responder EMTs who provide diligent, thoughtful oversight to protect the health and 
safety of our families and neighbors with courage and professionalism.


We appreciate the sacrifices, long hours, time spent away from family, and the difficult and 
dangerous situations that you face each and every day to keep our communities a trusted, safe 
place to live and raise our families. Your role in our community-life is indispensable. 


We thank you for handling emergencies with un-compromised competence and integrity, for 
being the steady voice in a storm, for courage and compassion and providing such a meaningful 
service to the citizens of Kent County, Maryland. 

On the authority of Jim Gillman, Treasurer KCRCC and on the authority of Mary Lou Pagella, Treasurer ROK


